
VIRTUAL PUBLIC  

HEARING 
 

WHY?  
To discuss the proposed Williston NE Truck 

Reliever Route. The project consists new highway 
alignment, replacing the CR 6 bridge, and a new 

crossing of the BNSF railroad. 

 

WHEN? 
Comment period: August 31, 2020 through 

September 15, 2020. 

Pre-recorded presentation and other materials will 

be available on August 31,2020.  This is not a live 

event.  

 

WHERE? 
Go to NDDOT website at www.dot.nd.gov  

Click “Public Meetings” under Quick Links 

Event date August 31,2020 

 

Facilitated By: 
ND Department of Transportation (NDDOT) and 

the City of Williston, Williams County, FHWA, and 
Ulteig Engineers, Inc. 

 
This hearing is designed to allow for public input which is 
required for compliance with the National Environmental 
Policy Act of 1970 and National Historic Preservation Act 
of 1966. 
 
WRITTEN STATEMENTS or comments about this project 
must be postmarked or emailed by September 15, 2020 
to Jennifer Hanley, Ulteig Engineers, Inc., 3350 38th Ave 
S, Fargo, ND 58104. 
Email: jennifer.hanley@ulteig.com  
Note “Public Hearing” in email subject heading. 
 
VERBAL STATEMENTS or comments about this project 
can be provided by leaving a voicemail message at 701-
328-2160. Please include the name of the project 
(Williston northeast truck reliever route), your name and 
address in your message. Please limit your message to 5 
minutes. Comments must be made by September 15, 
2020. 
 
For any questions, help submitting comments, or to 
request hard copy materials please contact Jennifer 
Hanley, 701-280-8582 or at jennifer.hanley@ulteig.com. 
 
The North Dakota Department of Transportation 
(NDDOT) will consider every request for reasonable 
accommodation to provide:  
 

• an accessible accommodation for people with 
disabilities,  

• language interpretation for people with limited 
English proficiency (LEP), and  

• translations of written material necessary to access 
NDDOT programs and information. 

 
Appropriate provisions will be considered when the 
Department is notified at least 10 days prior to the date 
the written material translation is needed. 
 
To request accommodations, Paula Messmer, Civil 
Rights Division, NDDOT, at (701)328-2978 or 

civilrights@nd.gov.  TTY users may use Relay North 
Dakota at 711 or 1-800-366-6888. 

 
 

http://www.dot.nd.gov/

